
PUBLIC NOTICE HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF 

ORANGE ANNOUNCES PUBLIC HEARING  

The Housing Authority of the City of Orange will hold a 

Public Hearing on August 15, 2023, at 3:30p.m. The 

hearing is to obtain input from the city residents in 

reference to the Annual Plan Submission. The Annual 

Plan Submission will be submitted to the U.S. 

Department of Housing and Urban Development for the 

fiscal year beginning October 1, 2023. Total funds being 

allocated for this year are estimated at $10,243,255.00 

for Operating Funds and $476,096 for Capital Funds. All 

residents are encouraged to attend this hearing. A copy 

of the Annual Plan will be available for review from 9:00 

a.m. to 3:00 p.m. prior to the public hearing at the 

address below. Persons may request a telephonic 

meeting. Persons may also submit written comments 

prior to the public hearing. HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE 

CITY OF ORANGE 516 BURTON AVENUE ORANGE, TEXAS 

77630 For further information please contact Don 

Shepherd, Executive Director At (409)883-5883 ext. 312 
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